Dear 5th Graders and Families,

Thank you for keeping the learning going and working hard to continue your education. We miss teaching all of you face-to-face. We miss your smiles and your conversations. We will make the best of this situation and make this work for all us!

What we expect is that our 5<sup>th</sup> graders spend at least one hour a day learning. This can be broken up into two 30-minute periods or into three 20-minute periods. Set aside the same time every day devoted to learning. Decide what works best for your family.

For the rest of this week, we want you to work on your:

- Persuasive essay by following the packet that we sent home
- Finish the reading/science packet and the reading responses. If you lost your reading responses, you can click this link to take you to the Flynn 5<sup>th</sup> grade activity page to locate another copy.

https://www.ecasd.us/Flynn-Elementary/Academics/At-Home-Learning/5th-Grade-Activities

- Work on your math lessons in your textbook and in your homework and remembering book.
   Remember to send Mrs. Lawrence your Unit 8 QQ1 and Fluency Check 10. Go to Think Central for extra practice if you want. You can work on any unit. It does not have to be just Unit 8.
- Please let Mrs. Lawrence know if you would like your email included in the daily math challenge group.
- Continue to practice the spelling words until you can spell them all. Have a family member test you and you can send the copy to us through a picture or with Notability.
- Mrs. Freitag has a "Counselor Check in Form" for both students and parents to fill out if you need any support. The form can be found on the Flynn "At Home Learning" page under the "Counseling Resources" tab on the left-hand column or you can click the link below to take you to the form.
   https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXh2eYGVqyvQOeCY1Ao1R07xEOZbOPHRp1bmzGOxii9Van7A/viewform

5<sup>th</sup> Graders, you need to listen to your parents/guardians. Follow their direction when it comes to your learning.

We look forward to your emails so keep the questions coming. We will continue to answer them as timely as possible.

This Friday, April 10, and Monday, April 13, are scheduled days off school.

We look forward to seeing all of you again. We are proud of all the work you have doing.

Peace,

Mrs. Lawrence <a href="mailto:clawrence@ecasd.us">clawrence@ecasd.us</a>

Mrs. Moua pmoua1@ecasd.us